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NEXT MEETING

January 8, 1987, 7:30PM
The DMNH - WEST AUDITORIUM

"Micro-Minerals of the San Juans'
Tom Rosemeyer

We are pleased to have Tom Rosemeyer, formally the geologist at
the Camp Bird Mine, present a talk on micro-minerals of the San
Juan Mountains of Colorado. Tom has some excellent minerals in
his collection and some excellent slides as well. This promises
to be one of our most interesting presentations. Because of

the expected large turnout, please note that we will meet in

the WEST AUDITORIUM.

NEW OFFICERS FOR 1987

Pregident. . ooi. . ié. SE8D. i QAPOES. <A Barbara Muntyan
Vice<Rresident. .. iié&. chod. Was. paobads Jim Hurlbut
PERASURRT s L ins Sis ISR, G CIieEE. Chauncy Walden
Sdchetapys. iy ol loueydaadids caRsvanasm Annabelle McGraw
Board Member (con't.).....oveieneecnen Jim McGlasson
Board Member:. . ¢ .anali ciiidavaies. oo Dan Kile
BoardiMember i« ivrdisinalw. el EIl .00 Pete Modreski

A special thanks to Jack Murphy, who has served for many years as
FMCC's Secretary, and to Pat Jablonski, who handled to details

of getting out the newsletter for us. Thanks also to John Muntyan,
who is leaving the Board, for his services during the last two years.

REMINDER: DUES ARE DUE!

Dues for 1987 are now payable. Please, if at all possible, pay
by check. The dues remain at $10.00 per person, which also
includes your dues to National FM. Please either give your
check to Chauncy Walden in person at the meeting, or mail it

to his home address: 5365 Leawood Drive; Littleton 80123.

Denver Museum of Natural History « c/o Geology Department « City Park + Denver, Colorado 80205
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1986 YEAR-END TREASURER'S REPORT

PEATEIDE BRIEn, JTLIB0. .. . . e e avas s $ 3,489.78

Expenses (including mailings,
refreshments, typing on the
Update, Auction refunds, dues
to National FM and RMFMS, and
various Symposium expenses)..... $5,676.77

Income (including dues for FM,.
refreshment donation, sales of
Symposium abstracts and
Symposium registration fees,
plus Auction donations)......... $8,042 .48

Year-End 1986 Balance, as of 12/10/86............ $ 5,855.49

IN MEMORIUM

Two members of the Colorado mineral collecting community have ;
recently passed away. Mike Gunnell and Richard Holmes both had

been in failing health for some time. We extend sympathy to
their families. They will long be remembered for their interest
in minerals and in the minerals collectors of Colorado.




